April Newsletter

April 1st will begin our 2024-2025 Fall Registration for our
current students. Don’t wait because classes do fill up quickly.
Open registration will begin on May 1st-after this date, its first
come first serve!

Picture dates are March 29th/30th, and April 5th/6th/7th.
Remember, if you want your dancer’s picture in our year end
show program, their picture must be taken on one of the dates
listed above.

There will be a sitting fee due at the time your dancer’s picture
will be taken. $8.00 for one costume, $10.00 for multiple
costumes. Family members may have pictures taken together
for no charge. If friends wish to have pictures together, it will
be $8.00 for each friend’s picture. You may bring check, cash,
or charge to your parent portal.

If your dancer needs acro shoes dyed tan, please leave them
this week at the front desk with your dancers hame on the
INSIDE of the shoe.

Program ad, show t-shirt and DVD order forms all went out
last week. Please stop by the front desk to pick up your copy if
your dancer was absent last week. DEADLINES: March 28th-
Show T-Shirt, April 7th-Program Ad, June 28th-DVD Orders
EASTER BREAK-Friday March 29th-Monday April 1st. Classes
will resume Tuesday April 2nd.

NO CLASS ON FRIDAY APRIL 5TH due to pictures. Your dancer
will be bringing home a make-up schedule for this day.
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e Sign up sheet will go up April 2nd for dressing room helpers
during rehearsals. We will have assigned dressing room
helpers during the show so you can sit in the audience and
enjoy watching your dancer on stage. If you wish to help
during the show, that is fine, but please know that you WILL
NOT be able to watch your dancer on stage. No parent is
allowed backstage and the dressing room area is closed off of
anyone entering or exiting during the show for the safety of
our dancers.

e Rehearsal papers will be going out April 2nd. You must attend
all scheduled rehearsals.

e Bring a Friend week is April 15th-19th. Each “friend” that does
not already dance at CSPA must sign a waiver that can be
found at the front desk!

e Don’t forget to join us for one of our summer camps,
intensives, or tumbling classes! All information is on our
website and on parent portal.

e FALL OPEN HOUSE:

o June 28th, 5pm-8pm
o June 29th, 9am-12noon
o August 24th, 9am-1pm

If you have any questions about the show, pictures, or costumes
feel free to ask the front desk, call, email, or text us!



